
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 3 August 2017 12:05 PM 
To: 'Vivienne Wiles' 

Subject: RE: (AM2014/196 and AM2014/197) Casual and part-time employment 

 
Dear Ms Wiles, 
 
Re: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 Part-time and casual employment 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
The Commission grants TCFUA’s extension until 4pm Friday 4 August 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Vivienne Wiles [mailto:vwiles@tcfvic.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 3 August 2017 10:40 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: (AM2014/196 and AM2014/197) Casual and part-time employment 

 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
(AM2014/196 & AM2014/197) 
Casual employment and Part-time employment 
 
I refer to the Directions contained in the Full Bench’s decision [2017] FWCFB 3541 of 5 July 2017 
regarding the above. 
 
The TCFUA is currently preparing submissions in response to Directions 1 and 2 as outlined at 
paragraph [902] of the Decision. 
 
Despite its best endeavours, and due to unexpected circumstances, the TCFUA has unfortunately not 
been a in position to file its submission in accordance with the Directions. 
 
The TCFUA respectfully requests an extension to file it submissions by 4pm, Friday 4 August 2017. 
 

mailto:helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:vwiles@tcfvic.org.au


If you wish to discuss any aspect of this correspondence please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Vivienne Wiles 
(National Industrial Officer) 
Textile Clothing & Footwear Union of Australia 
(National Office) 

 
(t) 03 9639 2955  (f) 03 9639 2944 
(m) 0419 334 102  (e) vwiles@tcfvic.org.au 
 

mailto:vwiles@tcfvic.org.au

